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Geoff Prenter - Sports Journalist will be addressing the members on 22nd October. This will be an 

interesting presentation, especially for your sports tragic friends. 

 

Next Meetings 

Tuesday 24th September Tuesday 1st ctober 

Location MIttagong RSL Mittagong RSL 

Program SH Primary Ethics Program Vanuatu  

Speaker Bobby Ballas RAWCS Team 

Intro / Vote of Thanks   

Dinner Fee Duty Trevor Fair TrevorFair 

Journalist Denise Coad Trevor Fair 

Regalia Duty   

If you are unable to do duty, please find a replacement and advise Trevor Fair by email: trevorf@oxleypartners.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Bowral Cycle Classic  

- Roster is out, need volunteers for both 
Marshalling and BBQ  

 

 

 

 

 

Bong Bong Races 

 
Seeking volunteers for  

- Marking out - Wed 20th 
- Set up - Thu 21st 

- Race Day - Fri 22nd 

- Race day  parking and BBQ
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Journalist: Trevor Fair 
 
Venue: Kookabar Café, Bowral 
 
Welcome: PP Rosemary Kelly welcomed all to this 

 week’s meeting, especially Sue Langford 
 

Invocation: Brian Elliott 
 

Announcements 
 
Rosemary Kelly:  
 
Confirmation that the Raffle Winner was Brian 
Ritson. 
 
Vicki Kelley:  
 
Confirmed the speaker program for the next 2 
months. Next Week is Bobby Ballas who will be 
outlining the SH Primary Schools Ethics Program. 
 
Ian Langford: 
 
Tulip Time Roster – Please ensure you know the 
time and date of your volunteering. The first day is 
expecting 16 buses, so if anyone can help this 
would be greatly appreciated.  
 
Lynton Kettle: 
 
Vanuatu Update: 
 

 
 
All here well and achieving a great deal. The locals 
are providing great assistance and are incredibly 
welcoming. The island is a true tropical paradise 
with currently mild temperature and only a little rain. 
The ablutions block project is very worthwhile and 
the clubs donation is money well spent. It would be 
very easy to commit to other projects at this school.  

To date we have: 

Excavated and installed a septic tank  
Cyclone proofed the ablution block roof 
Excavated for drainage 
Prepared wall finishes for render and paint 
Commenced painting 
Installed water tank, pump and header tank to 
service 5 wc’s and shower 
Mara has taken classes all week 
Doors have been made and partially fitted 
And many other minor tasks 
 

 
 

 
 



Mutiny on the Island 

The mainlanders wondered how long it would 
take. The answer is 1 week. 

All going well, after one week of jokes in close 
quarters our mining engineer president had dug 
a hole for himself that had seen the humour 
seam exhausted. He was then summarily 
evicted and dispatched on a banana boat to a 
larger island. We have now filled the resulting 
void with a septic tank to process the remaining 
double entendres and innuendos left scattered 
on the site by our departing president. The boat 
driver was provided with ear protection to 
prevent infection. 

 
 

 

Sept Birthdays: 

 
Fair, Trevor   14 Sep 
Kettle, Lynton  16 Sep 
Hicks, Graham  17 Sep 
Adams, Ken   19 Sep 
Sheridan, Jacinta  22 Sep 
Rees, David   28 Sep 

 

 
Birthday celebration Imperial Hotel lunches will re-
commence in October. 
 
Thursday 24th October – 12 Noon 
 
Thursday 15th November – 12 Noon 
 

 

 
www.trybooking.com/book/event?eid=538149 
 

 

EVENT DIARY 
 

Sept 
24-th to 

7 Oct 
Tulip Time Festival 

Oct 20th Bowral Cycle Classic 

 
25th 

Dream Cricket - Bowral 

Nov 1 
 
 

22 

Anne of Green Gables 
http://htg.org.au 

 
Bong Bong Races 

Mar 

2020 

6-8 

March 

District Conference 
Ulladulla 

Roaring 20’s theme 
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